
 

 

 

 
March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Healdsburg Community, 

I know that it has been a long week and half for everyone and hope this letter finds you safe and 
healthy. I am writing with an important update about schools and the role we all have in 
preventing the community spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus). Sonoma County, along with 
Alameda, Contra Costa, Marin, Napa, San Francisco, San Mateo, and Solano counties, is officially 
announcing continued distance learning through May 1, 2020. This means students will continue 
learning from home through May 1st unless circumstances change regarding COVID-19. 

By now, our students have all begun their new distance learning programs and you will continue 
to receive updated information regarding these opportunities from our various school sites. We 
have also created a distance learning parent resource page on our website that can be used to 
enrich your students’ learning.  Please know that “Grab and Go” lunches will continue as well as 
counseling and virtual mental health supports.  

Thank you once again for your patience as we all adjust to the challenges of staying at home and 
communicating with each other in new ways. I know that this is difficult for everyone, not only 
due to health concerns, but financial ones also. Please do take care of yourself and your family 
and honor the requests made by in the name of keeping our entire community safe. We will 
continue to post updates on our district website, www.husd.com. 
 
If you have questions related to school or your child’s learning, please contact your principal or 
our district hotline at 707.431.3480. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Chris Vanden Heuvel 
Superintendent 
 
 

http://www.husd.com/

